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Mockingbird Lane Paint Project
August 13 & August 27, 2022



After nearly 6 months of Cafe’ renovations, it was time to get back to 
what we do - PAINT HOUSES!  This was the our FIRST house paint-
ing project of our “New Year”.  This particular project was for a disabled 
Army Veteran. Team Leader for the project was A1C Stephen Schroll.  
It took two Saurdays to complete the project which included the instal-
lation of a new solar light flag pole in front of the house.  A big thanks 
to all the volunteers that braved the late summer Texas heat volunteer-
ing their time and skills to make this project possible.



Project Team Leader
A1C Stephen Schroll




















































































































































































































































